PSA for KINS Radio

Thete’s a local grassroots organization in Humboldt County that some KINS listeners
may ot may not know about. Since it is National Breast Cancer Awareness Month we wanted
you to know about a wonderful local resource. That organization is the Breast and GYN Health
Project (we just changed our name, we used to be called the Humboldt Community Breast

Health Project).

Located in Arcata, the Breast and GYN Health Project has been helping people facing
breast and gynecologic cancers for over 17 years. Because cancer is a life-threatening illness,
people often feel afraid, confused, overwhelmed and alone. Volunteers and staff at the Project
have survived breast or gynecologic cancer or taken cate of loved ones with cancer. The people
at the Breast and GYN Health Project understand. You ate not alone and there may be

resources to help make the cancer expetience mote manageable for you or someone you love.

All the support services at the Breast and GYN Health Project are free of charge. It’s
easy to connect with us, people can call or just come by duting our Drop-in Houts. We have a
new site in Fortuna. That site also has a lending library, support group and volunteers who are

available to listen and help people facing cancer find support and information they might need.

The main office in Arcata, is conveniently located right next to the Arcata Co-op. When
people call or drop in they are greeted by our “Warmline” volunteers. Those volunteers are
available to help. Often people contact us before they are diagnosed with breast or gynecologic
cancer. That period of not knowing what to do, or “not knowing whether they might actually
have cancer, can be one of the scariest times people face. Our Warmline Volunteers are
available to listen and help you understand what might be going on. People find they are less
afraid and are able to be mote prepared to wotk with their health care providers after connecting

with us.

Once a person is diagnosed with breast or gynecologic cancer, people find lots of useful
resources at the Project. In addition to the compassionate understanding, people can find useful
information in our lending library — we have books on nutrition, cooking, stress reduction as

well as specific information to help people be as healthy as possible during cancer treatment.

The Breast and GYN Health Project has several support groups for people with these
types of cancer. These are not counseling sessions, they are a safe place for people to talk about
their cancer experience. Suppott group participants find the compassionate listening, shared

laughter and helpful hints valuable.

Because the Breast and GYN Health Project specializes in helping people with these
kinds of cancers, we ate a great local resoutce. We are sharing this information to help let
people know we ate available to provide support, information, assistance and hope. People can

find more information on our website or by calling 707-825-8345. ol 2| f%ﬂ
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